
 

 

 

Our Ref: RP/Rewards 2023 

 

 

Date: 29th March 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

First of all, congratulations on your child being selected for the Attendance Reward 

trip. We have been updated by Drayton Manor that in terms of rides, only selected 

family rides will be available on Friday 31st March.   

 

In order to reward your child fully we want them to really enjoy the day and experience 

all the park has to offer. In order to do this, we are moving the trip to Friday 21st April 

2023. 

 

Can I reassure you that all pupils who have been selected for the trip will retain their 

place.  

 

I am sure you agree that your child deserves to have the best possible experience as a 

reward and we want that too. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr R Prime 

Headteacher 

 


